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Shelburne Legion news

	We are in full swing with Legion Week. Our first event was very successful, thank you to everyone who participated in our Team

Euchre, for Autism Awarness. Check out our facebook page for all of our events this week.  Friday night (20th) is a wing night in

the warriors hall and back by popular demand is The Pedestrians, come out and enjoy some wings and dance the night away.

Saturday the 21st is our Fiddleville volunteer appreciation day. With the help of all you volunteers we had a fantastic weekend and

Fiddleville couldn't have run any smother, thank you. Sunday the 22nd is our 3rd annual golf tournament at Dunadel beginning at

noon. Tuesday the 24th is our first fall general meeting, please come out and brings us your ideas and concerns. Meeting begins at

7:30 p.m.
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